








From the Director of Parish Ministries & Religious Education 



 
 
WISHING YOU ALL A BLESSED AND WONDERFUL EASTER 

 
Easter is a time to thank God for our salvation. Our Lenten sacrifices are made meaningful by the ultimate 
sacrifice of Christ for us and in return our repentance for the many times we have let Him down. In helping 
the poor and sacrificing our time, talents, and treasures for the sake of others is what Christ asks us to do as 
thanks for His great gift of our salvation.  
Easter also signals the time for everyone to renew their faith with the hope that our charity gives true 
gratitude for the ultimate sacrifice, death and resurrection of Christ.  There are several current items pertinent 
to our Vincentian work.  These are:  
• The SVDP Truck Collection of clothing and household goods will conclude next week on the parish 

parking lot from 2:30-5:00 PM on Saturday, April 7, and from 7:30 AM – 12:30 PM on Sunday, April 8.  
Bring your bags!  See the list of items for these donations in this Bulletin.   

• The “Loose Change” Lenten Alms Cups will be collected in the church lobby by our Members before 
all the Masses on the weekend of April 7 & 8. 

• Our next SVDP Conference Meeting open to all interested in and possibly joining our work will be held 
this coming Tuesday, April 3, at 4:00pm in the parish Office Conference Room. 

St. Vincent de Paul Clothing Drive 
ASCENSION OF OUR LORD CHURCH 

1S314 Summit Avenue, Oakbrook Terrace, IL 
April 7th & 8th, 2018 

 
The St. Vincent de Paul truck will be on our parish parking lot the weekend 

of 04/7 & 04/8. Please gather any donations & meet us at the truck!  
* CLOTHING * SHOES * SMALL HOUSEWARES * PURSES * SMALL 

ELECTRONICS * TVs (Sorry, NO Console TVs) * COMPUTERS 
*PRINTERS * COPIERS * BOOKS * SPORTING GOODS * TOYS 

*DECORATIONS * TOOLS * BICYCLES OF ALL SIZES & Condition 
For a large number of  items or furniture, please call for home pick up at 

 630-231-4658 or email us at saintvincentdonate@gmail.com  
 

 
 

As you can see….your donations go a long way to help the needy!! 

• Your donations go to the St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shops where 
much of your donation is given away FREE to needy families in the 
community. Last year we gave away over $650,000 of clothing, house 
wares and furniture! 

• Some of your donations are sold in the Thrift Shops at reasonable 
prices so that needy families can shop with dignity. 

•  “Proceeds” from the Thrift Shops go into a General Assistance Fund 
where St. Vincent de Paul Conferences at parishes help folks with 
rent, mortgage or utility assistance. 


